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Netrack has always led the way for innovation when it comes to
data center solutions. Edge computing being in demand with a
vision  to  revolutionize  data  processing,  caught  Netrack’s
attention  where  it  has  been  integrated  in  the  latest
technology advancements to bring a new level of efficiency,
speed, and flexibility to businesses.
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Netrack Unleashes the Power of Edge Computing: Contrasting the
Benefits with Colocation

Now,  edge  computing  is  advantageous  compared  to  the
traditional  colocation  services  through  colocation  racks.
Hence, across industries the transformation is visible where
companies are embracing emerging technologies. Edge computing
is indeed reshaping the horizon of data processing by bringing
computation  closer  to  where  data  is  generated.  Although
colocation racks offered scalability to businesses but edge
computing brought in a new paradigm in picture. Rather than
depending  upon  distant,  centralized  cloud  servers,  edge
computing enables data processing at the source. This helps to
reduce latency and enhances the scope for data analytics in
real-time.

Netracks  edge  computing  infrastructure  provides  numerous
benefits for organizations planning to enhance performance and
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optimize operations. Unlike traditional colocation offering,
which  requires  data  to  be  transmitted  to  a  centralized
location,  edge  computing  ensures  faster,  more  efficient
processing at the source. As industries move towards real-time
applications,  data  security,  and  cost-efficiency  –  edge
computing will continue to evolve as the most robust solution
to modern business challenges.

Netrack encourages the adaption of edge computing not only due
to  its  enhanced  efficiency  in  data  processing,  minimizing
latencies  but  also  due  to  its  scalability  at  minimal
disruption. Edge computing ensures an adaptable infrastructure
model without complex hardware setups. Again, Netrack being
the market leader understands the need to secure sensitive
data. When referring to colocation services, depending on the
service level agreements, organizations might not have the
complete visibility of the data security. On the other hand,
edge  allows  businesses  to  retain  greater  control  over
sensitive information, reducing the risk of data breaches.

Also, Netrack works towards offering sustainable solutions to
data centers and edge computing aligns with that goal. In
fact, edge computing reduces the need for large bandwidth
consumption,  decreasing  operational  costs  related  to  data
transmission. This is a huge saving for companies with high-
frequency  data  needs.  Finally,  compared  to  colocation
solution, edge computing is much more reliable with disaster
recovery  options  to  ensure  reduced  downtime  and  business
continuity

Netrack’s commitment to bringing cutting-edge technology in
the  form  of  edge  computing  solutions  to  the  forefront
positions the company as a market leader. With dedicated edge
data  centers  and  a  robust  service  model,  businesses  can
experience the power of edge computing while reducing reliance
on traditional colocation racks.
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